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May 1, 2017 

 

 

Stuart Spencer 

Associate Director, Office of Air Quality 

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 

5301 Northshore Drive 

North Little Rock, AR  72118-5317 

 

RE:   Domtar A.W. LLC 

New CALPUFF Modeling Scenarios to Support BART FIP Alternative Options 

 

Dear Mr. Spencer: 

 

In response to your April 27, 2017, letter, Domtar A.W., LLC (Domtar) requests a meeting 

to discuss the issues raised in your letter.   

 

Since it is expected this discussion will be very technical in nature and will focus on 

technical details for CALPUFF modeling, Domtar will be represented by Mr. Jeremy Jewell 

and Mr. Nick Kordsmeier of Trinity Consultants (our modeling consultants).  For efficiency 

purposes and to expedite resolution, we request ADEQ technical staff of Mr. David Clark 

and Ms. Tricia Treece also be present for the discussion.  We would also welcome 

participation of yourself and any additional ADEQ staff.      

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Annabeth Reitter 

Corporate Manager, Environmental Regulation 

 

cc: Kelley Crouch, Domtar 

 Mark A. Thimke, Foley & Lardner LLP 

 Jeremy Jewell, Trinity Consultants, Inc.  
 

 

mailto:Annabeth.Reitter@Domtar.com

